Hi 
This is the final week of online learning and I’ve decided that we shall us it to review and recap some key grammar lessons and to edit your narrative writing from last week.

On Monday afternoon I will email feedback on your writing out to each of you.  You can then use Tuesday’s English lesson to edit and improve your writing.  

Those of you that haven’t sent your work in yet please can I have a photograph of the finish writing emailed to me as soon as possible.
Email to: hannah.ferris@taw.org.uk

[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a great week and I look forward to seeing you all back in class next Monday  

Miss Ferris
